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Dear parents/ carers 

It was lovely meeting more of you 
at the parents evening over the last 
2 days.  Thank you to everyone who 
was able to attend—school had a 
lovely atmosphere and thank you 
also for taking the time to fill in the 
forms we gave you all.  If you 
weren’t able to attend—there will be 
some forms coming home to enable 

us to check we have the right 
details for you; check we have 
permissions from you for things 
such as photographs and a Pupil 
Premium application form.   

If you have these forms—please 
try to return them to school as 
soon as you can. 

Next week is Anti-Bullying 
Week.  Monday we invite all 
children to come in odd socks 
for this—this signifies we are 
all unique as our odd socks will 
all be completely unique 
pairs…. How outrageous can 
yours be? 

Over the course of the week, 
all classes will take some time 
to explore what bullying is and 
how they can help those being 
bullied.  This year’s theme is 
Reach Out—this theme hopes 
to empower us to do 
something positive to counter 
the harm and hurt that 
bullying causes.  

Best wishes 

Graham Lobb 

Headteacher 

  

 

 



Remembrance Day 

Today is 11th November and at 11am we were very lucky to welcome Mr 

Wright to play the Last Post to help us remember those who have made 

sacrifices for our country in wars since World War 1.  The children observed 

the silence beautifully. 

Farm Fresh are making a 

delivery to Winshill resource 

Centre today for Tower View 

families.  Please remember to 

bring your own bags.  

Suggested donation £2 



Dates for November: 

w/c Monday 14th: Anti-bullying week 

Monday 14th: Odd socks day for Anti-bullying week 

Thursday 17th: 3IR Class Assembly 9:15am parents welcome 

Monday 21st: Experience Christmas at St Marks for Reception 

Class. 

Monday 21st: England vs Iran 1pm 

Thursday 24th: Whole School Dance Assembly 

Thursday 24th : Open Day for prospective Reception parents 2023 

(see poster for more details) 

Monday 28th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for  

Tuesday 29th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for 

Tuesday 29th: Flu Vaccine ‘mop up’ 

Wednesday 30th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for 

 



Come along—you can do as little or as much as you can….. It 

would be fabulous to see some new helpers.  If you can’t come—

but would like to be involved—please let the school office know 

and we will pass on your details to the PTFA members. 



Do you need some help? 

Debt support: 

CAP—0800 3280006 

Heating support: 

Beat the Cold—0800 3892258 

 

http://www.capdebthelp.org
beatcold.org.uk

